NOTICE OF RE-OPENING

The Institute will re—open on Tuesday, 12th
March, 2019.

Classes commence at 8.00 a.m.

The list of re-admitted students is available at
www.kihbt.ac.ke

Re—-admitted students due to sit the July
2019 KNEC examinations are advised that
registration will be done on Wednesday 13th
and Thursday 14th March, 2019. Details are
available at www.kihbt.ac ke

For any queries regarding the above, a help
desk will be set up at the academic
registrar’'s office on Wednesday 13 March,
2019 between 8.00 a.m. and 12.00 noon
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Eng. M. S. Nabende
Director (KIHBT)




